CEPP Minutes
 2/10/2016

In attendance:  Addison Bennett, April Bernard, Amy Frappier (scribe), Soyong Lee, Kelly Sheppard (chair), Emma Starr
Not in attendance: Erica Bastress-Dukehart, Beau Breslin, Gail Cummings-Danson


1. 	Minutes from 2/03/16 were approved.

2.	CEPP stands informed by the Committee on Academic Standing about the FYE policy changes regarding withdrawals and failing grades in FYE courses.

2.   	CEPP discussed the AQR/FQR curricular updates, and a report is expected next week.  

3. 	Emma reported about an SGA Senate Open meeting next week.  Kelly will present about the General Education Reform proposal and process.

[bookmark: _GoBack]4. 	CEPP discussed a message about Examining Values from L. Jorgensen.  This launched a broader discussion about the Curriculum, close reading and writing, ethics and values vs. power and justice, as well as the humanities.  CEPP will continue to discuss Interpretive/Humanistic Inquiry/Examining Values and a possible new model for the introductory writing requirement.

5.	Erica will report back next week about discussions focused on Global Understanding.

Meeting adjourned on time.
Respectfully submitted,
Amy Frappier
